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REFUND POLICY  

 
 Summer School 2024 
 
 
CANCELLATION and REFUND POLICY 
If Saskatoon Public Schools must cancel a course (i.e., due to insufficient enrolment) students who 
have registered and paid tuition for that course will have the choice of receiving a full tuition 
refund or taking another course. Registrants will be notified before Summer School starts on 
Wednesday, July 3, 2024. 
 
WITHDRAWAL and REFUND POLICY 
Students who withdraw from a course before Summer School begins will receive a full tuition 
refund (less a $50 administration fee).  Once Summer School begins, students who withdraw from 
a course must submit a Withdrawal Form by emailing summerschool@spsd.sk.ca or by handing it 
to the summer school supervisor before noon on Friday, July 5, 2024.  A tuition refund will not be 
provided after July 5, 2024.  Non- attendance is not considered a notification of intention to 
withdraw. 
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